
Kerry Emanuel


From: Kerry Emanuel


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 8:23 AM


To: Louis Uccellini


Subject: NWS


Hi Louis:   What NOAA did last night was pretty unconscionable. I wonder if you would consider

making a public statement that the NWS supports its forecasters and praising them for the terrific job

they did in forecasting Dorian.


All the best,  Kerry


___________________________________________________________________________


Kerry A. Emanuel                                 Professor of Atmospheric Science

Rm 54-1 81 4, MIT                                 Phone: (61 7) 253-2462

77 Mass. Ave.                                       Fax:      (61 7) 324-2055

Cambridge, MA  021 39                        Email: emanuel@mit.edu
Web:  https://emanuel.mit.edu

___________________________________________________________________________
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